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Maintenance staff has been busy with snow removal to avoid flooding of new 

addition at High School. In addition due to the rapid snow melt off the roofs we 

have had many ceiling leaks/rain gutters to repair. Distributed Sparks containers, 

supplied by IHS, to the schools for disposal of needles/syringes found on school 

grounds, informed offices of each school that items are only to be handled with 

gloves and to turn containers into maintenance department. 

 

HIGH SCHOOL: 

Interstate Alarms installed new intercom/camera system front entrance to reception 

desk. Bruco performed repairs/maintenance to floor scrubbers.     

 

BMS: 

Begin repairing softball field, repair backstop fence, left/right field line fences/reroof 

and resupport dugouts. Empty and clean disposal tanks located in NA studies room.  

 

NAPI: 

Simplex Alarms here to locate faulty fire/pull station that set off fire alarm on 3/22, 

disarmed the station located in tunnel. Compact trench, seed and fertilize disturbed 

areas of football field. Replaced stair treads to the stairwell to kitchen. 

 

BES: 

Inventory all lights in building, getting price to switch to LEDs for energy saving trial 

thru M&M Lighting/Glacier Electric, still in beginning stages of comparing prices. 

 

KWB: 

Playground equipment being shipped in, uncrated and being stored at maintenance 

shop until desired area is free of snow, so we can dig footings for concrete.  

 

VC: 

Replaced broken window at main student entrance.  Replaced floor tiles in kitchen 

area. Replaced broken urinal in boys bathroom.   

 

 

 

 



 

BABB: 

Hobart out for service call, repaired dishwasher, performed scheduled maintenance 

on range convection ovens, blender/mixer. Repaired lighting ballast in boy’s 

bathroom.  

 


